
Pre Prep 
 
Activities have now finished for the term and we shall shortly be allocating new ones for the 
summer term. Please ensure that you have made an application, via the VLE, for your child. 
 
Please check the lost property box for any missing items before the end of term.  For the 
return after Easter, please check that all items still have their name labels firmly sewn in 
place. In September the Pre Prep are adopting the system of requiring nametapes to be 
sewn to the outside of sports clothing, as used in Years 3 to 8.  For this, you may need to 
order additional woven labels; please contact the uniform shop if you are unsure about how 
to do this.  A uniform list for September will be sent in due course. 
 


